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Benidorm, 29th October 2012

Dear Master Sahyun James Tjin-A-Ton,

From the Federacién Espafiola de Taekwon-Do ITF (FEST), we would like to
thank you and the other organizers of the Battle of Utrecht held in the
Netherlands on the last 28" October 2012 for the hospitality that you
shown towards the Spanish participants in the mentioned event.

We would like to congratulate you for your hard work and the efforts you
put in organising and leading this competition.

Kind regards,

Paco Ferrando

President of the Federacién Espafiola de Taekwon-Do ITF



